
 

 

 

4th November 2019  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back! 

REMEMBRANCE MASS 

The mass will be this week (6th November) at 9.15am in the school hall not next 

week. Sorry for the late notice. All are welcome.  

Y6 children will be attending a service at the Cenotaph in Northenden on Thursday to 

remember and pray for all affected by war.   

AUTHOR – ANDY STANTON 

The children’s author who was scheduled to visit us on Friday has cancelled his visit. 

We are very disappointed. We are looking at another author to come in to talk to the 

children in the near future.  

ANTI-BULLYING WEEK  

This happens in schools across England each November. This year's Anti-Bullying 

Week has the theme ‘Change Starts With Us’ and is happening from Monday 11th 

November - Friday 15th November 2019.  

We will have an ‘odd sock day’ on Tuesday 12th November to celebrate what 

makes us all unique and to think about how we must treat others.  

On Friday 15th November the Mini Vinnies have asked for a PYJAMA DAY to raise 

money for Embassy Bus which is a converted bus that can give emergency support 

and shelter to vulnerable people. A silver coin donation would be appreciated.  

SCHOOL LUNCHES- please look on the website for our new menu starting today! 

This is a very busy and exciting couple of months and we look forward to sharing it 

with you! 

Many thanks for your support, 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher 

Love God, Love One Another 


